
 
 
 
 
Fellow Association members, 
  
I hope that all of you had a wonderful 4th of July celebration whether you were here enjoying our Florida 
Summer or perhaps somewhere a bit cooler where the humidity doesn’t wrap its loving arms around 
you.  I also hope that you are staying healthy during the continuing pandemic.   
  
As we move forward to Fall, we are about to experience one of the greatest spectator sports in the 
nation. I am not referring to baseball, basketball, Nascar, or the NFL.  We are about to experience a 
Presidential campaign culminating in a Presidential election this November.  I am sure that a lot of 
energy will be expended by all discussing the pros and cons of the potential candidates and the issues 
surrounding them.   
  
Which brings me to the point of this little epistle.  Should you decide to exercise your First Amendment 
rights and place signs, banners, or flags supporting your candidate or their point of view on your 
property,  it is recommended that you review 9.16 a, b, and c of the covenants and deed restrictions 
pertaining to signs, flags, and banners.  
  
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and let’s remember to respect the opinions of all during 
the campaign season. 
  
Be well, 
  
Jack Jackowski 
President, Jacaranda West HOA#1 
 


